
April/May 2014

Dear Praying Friends,

Thanks again for your prayer and financial support, we are excited to report on some progress over these past few 
busy months.

We had a great Easter time, with a Church BBQ on Good Friday 
a nd Easter Egg Hunt and Church Photo on Easter Sunday.

On Sunday April 27th we were saddened by the news that 
Chris  (who I mentioned in the last letter) passed away, and 
the family asked if I would preach his funeral on Monday. 
Having never preached a funeral before I was abit unsure of 
things,  but it went very well. We were able to meet with the 
family before the service, and they were very receptive to the 
Gospel. I was able to share with them how Chris came to 
trust in Christ, and several of his family raised their hands 
about being interested in salvation. Unexpectedly to me, the 
President of Nauru, was also present at the funeral. What an 
opportunity arranged of the Lord to be able preach to the President! (one of the many blessings of living and 
ministering on a Small Island Nation. Several of Chris’s nieces have been coming to Sunday school since the funeral 
and we hope to be able to reach others in his family in the future.

May 1st the Lord opened the door for us to resume our Bible studies with the Assylum seekers stationed on Nauru. 
Most of the men are Iranian, but we have also had some from Sri Lanka, and Cameroon. The going is slow and their 
limited English and my non-existent Farsi make it difficult, but they enjoy learning from the Word.Please pray for the 
Salvation and growth of these men, especially Millard and Valli who have not missed since we started.

May 6th we were able to get a small crane up to our place 
to move a 20ft shipping container into place so we can 
transform it into a Sunday School Room. We were thankful 
the Crane work was free of Charge! We had a few Church 
Work days to get the container painted and I was able to 
cut a hole in the side of the container to mount a door. Still 
more work to do, but it’s getting there, and the kids love it.

Prayer Requests to Remember

1.	 The Work in Nauru to grow, have visitors, and receive 
         land
2.	 Spiritual Growth of Crynsia and Larko

We are excited about what we can accomplish together,

Your Missionaries to Nauru, Bro Adam, Christie, Elijah, Titus 
and Gideon McGeorge
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